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From: rules
To: "Phillip Frost"
Subject: RE: Submission Form Attached
Date: Wednesday, 4 May 2016 3:59:00 p.m.

Good afternoon Phillip. Thank you for your email.
 
This is to confirm that the Bay of Plenty Regional Council received your submission on Proposed
Plan Change 10 on 28 April 2016. Your submission was received after the closing time of the
submission period (4.00pm, 27 April 2016) however the Water Policy Manager, under delegated
authority, has decided to accept your submission pursuant to section 37A(1) of the Resource
Management Act. It has been noted that you wish to be heard in support of your submission.
 
Under Clause 7(1) of Schedule 1 of the Resource Management Act 1991, staff will prepare a
summary of all submissions and publicly notify its availability. A copy of the public notice will be
sent to you. Any person (including you) will then have the opportunity to make a further
submission in support of, or in opposition to, any of the original submissions.

If any change is required to your contact details, please let me know.

Regards
Sue
 
 

From: Phillip Frost [mailto:phillip@mamakublue.co.nz] 
Sent: Wednesday, 27 April 2016 4:56 p.m.
To: rules
Subject: Submission Form Attached
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Nitrogen Submission Form Attached
 
Phillip Frost
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